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Meetings are noon every Wednesday at the Maritime and Seafood History Museum 

Passing of a Lion 

 

It is with sadness that we lost Lion Harvey Nixon 

on 24 March.  We send our prayers to his family 

and loved ones. 

 

 

Officer Nominations – 2nd Reading 

 

President – Melinda Freeman 

1st VP – Star Ransonet 

2nd VP – Gerald Gardner 

3rd VP – Greg Crapo (this position will convert to 

Communications/IT/Marketing once we change 

our structure to align with International) 

Secretary – Joe McCormick 

Treasurer – Suzette Duhe’ 

ROAR Editor – Penny Edwards 

Tail Twister – Glenn Quave 

Lion Tamer – Wayne Ross 

Membership – Cindy Bamburg 

1 Year Director – Jaye Brice (continued from 2 

Year Director) and Leslie Johnson (new 

nominee) 

2 Year Director – Margot Swetman (continued from 

3 Year Director) and Jerry Dodge (new 

nominee) 

3 Year Director (4 people nominated; 2 will be 

selected) – Austin Knue, Miriam Mitchell, 

Dorothy Nehlig, and Glenn Bremenkamp 

 

 

Boys Leadership Conference 

 

Gerald Gardner told us that 12 boys attended.  

Many speakers cancelled so time was filled with 

competitive sports activities 

 

 

Sees Candy 

 

Dorothy Nehlig said that the candy will be brought 

to our meeting on April 6.  We made $951.05! 

 

She also read a thank you letter from Girls 

Leadership Conference attendee Jaye Gavin. 

 

 

April Board Meeting 

 

Our April Board Meeting will on the 14th at our old 

meeting place of McAllisters. 

 

 

Desserts 

 

So far, there is no one signed up to bring desserts 

for April, May, and June. 

 

 

Guest Speaker 

 

Our guest speaker was Amanda Hinton, FBI Special 

Agent, Gulfport Residency on Elder Financial 

Abuse.  She has been with the FBI for almost 18 

years.  Following her training at the FBI Academy 

at Quantico, Virginia, she started her bureau career 

at the FBI Huston Division where she spent 14 

years, mostly working to solve on-line crimes 

against children.  She then returned to the FBI 

Training Division in Virginia to serve as a 

Supervisory Special Agent in the FBI Academy 

Unit.  In August 2021, she had the opportunity to 

return home to the Mississippi Gulf Coast, so she 

returned to field work and is now assigned to the 

Gulfport Resident Agency. 
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